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Subject: Correction in my letter of june 16, 1959 concerning
1—'— '- — * — — . i • • ••»• , - I., ,„ u rn,- . . * " ;- - lii rSp.

pedestrian ovsrp&sses on Harbor Drive

Your3 truly,

ftuu&yeu*

My letter of june 19 addressed to you relative to my recommendation
to the oregon state highway commission to develop plans and constrct
pedestrian overpasses over harbor drive should be corrected in the second
paragraph line six to read it is extimated that an additional four to
five hundred thousand people who were unable to board the ships

Mr. Milo Mclver, Clnairma»
Or«goa State Highway Commieaioa
Zi^S« W. Broadway
Portland, Oregon
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